
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
FOR PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

 
The MetroHealth System Board of Trustees is accepting Statements of Qualification to provide 
professional services to the MetroHealth System to support capital and facility improvement 
projects.  The Request for Qualifications for the Proposed services may be accessed from The 
MetroHealth System website, www.metrohealth.org/construction-management.  In the event 
that the public website is not accessible, interested parties may contact the MetroHealth 
Planning Design and Construction department at 216-778-5340.  Statements of Qualification will 
be accepted until 3:00 p.m. local time on January 31, 2020. 
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